FOCUS Website Permission Form

http://focus2ndgrade-knightelementary.weebly.com/
Dear Parents,
As I mentioned in my first newsletter, technology is a major focus of this gifted class. Even though you have signed a media release and computer usage policy, I still need another form to allow your students to participate in my classroom website.

This form requests permission to post your student’s work and photos of classroom activities on our class website. Students will also participate in a blog imbedded on the website.  The purpose of this activity is to promote communication between educators and families, expose your child to a variety of technology, and to promote inquiry through the use of technology.  In our global economy, it is essential that your child have exposure to available technology.  Your support is appreciated! Only your child’s first name will be used to ensure privacy.

Thanks,

Ms, McDaniel (
Check one:

·   Yes, I give permission 
·   No, I do not give permission

Student Name ______________________

Parent Name ________________________

Parent Signature ____________________

